
 

Boccia Club is back! 
 

We have our after school Boccia Club restarting this September 😊 
We have students from all year groups attending and it’s great fun! 

 
Boccia is a ball game similar to bowls, developed originally for 

players with cerebral palsy and now played at the Paralympics by 
players with various disabilities and impairments.  

 
We still have some spaces, so whether you’ve played before or have 

never played we’d love to have you! 

 
Club runs from 3pm – 4pm on a Monday after school. 

Students will need to be collected by parents promptly from school 
at 4pm as transport will have already gone at 3pm. 

 
You can bring a snack to have before we start and there’s a trophy to 

be awarded each week for Player of the Week. 

 
If you would like to join up or have any further questions, please 

email: 
 

sharon.trowbridge@thepark.surrey.sch.uk  
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